
March 17, 2020

Dear Oxford Villa family, 

I am sure you have seen global news coverage of the novel coronavirus COVID-19. As this 
virus reaches Wichita, we are seeing businesses and city buildings close; churches suspend 
services; and schools cancel in-person classes. 

With the increased risk for the senior population, I urge you to protect yourself and 
others by taking every precaution to limit your exposure by following the guidelines 
that our local, state and federal governments have recommended. 

 
 Federal recommendations currently include: 
  • Avoid restaurants.
  • Avoid gatherings of 10 or more people.
  • Practice social distancing. (Put 6 feet between yourself and others. This is especially 
       important for people who are over the age of 60 or have compromised health.)
  • Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.
  • Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth.
  • Cover your mouth with a tissue if you cough or sneeze. Then throw the 
      tissue in the trash and wash your hands immediately.

Health care officials are urging us all to STAY HOME as much as possible. And while your 
home is a part of a great community of neighbors, I urge you to keep to the recommended 
guidelines of small groups only — allowing social distancing — even while you are visiting with 
neighbors here at Oxford Villa. 

 Additional tips: 
  • Take advantage of take-away food service at Oxford Villa.
  • Take advantage of food delivery services or drive-throughs at local restaurants. (Please    
          note: delivery drivers will not be permitted past the front desk.)
  • Use drive-through pick-up for pharmacies.
  • Utilize online ordering for Dillons, Target and Walmart.
  • Keep hand sanitizer in your car and use it every time you get in. 
  • Avoid hugs and handshakes.

I care about the safety and well-being of each resident and team member,
and I trust you will continue to be great neighbors for each other through
this pandemic. 

J. Chris Dennis
President & CFO


